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Dear Parents/carers,  

 
We are delighted to announce that we shall be taking part in the Readathon, 
sponsored reading event again this year. This event shall run from Monday May 17th 
for one week and any sponsorship money can be paid online or brought into 
school. Evidence suggests that children who read for enjoyment every day not only 
perform better in reading tests than those who don’t, but also develop a broader 
vocabulary, increased general knowledge and a better understanding of other 
cultures. At Scargill we believe that Reading is vitally important, and we really need 
your support to reverse the recent dip we have seen in reading assessments across 
the school.    
Your child shall be bringing home a sponsorship form over the next few days, please 
support this worthwhile charity whilst raising money for books for our school library.   
Please follow the link below for more details.  
https://readforgood.org/ 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Smith & Miss Marshall-Clarke - English Leads.  
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